MOST URGET

GOVERNMENT OF THE PUNJAB
HIGHER EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

Email: soemi.hed@gmail.com

CORRIGENDUM

No. SO(MGC)DIR-CLG/2020. In continuation of this department’s notification
of even number dated 16.01.2020, it is hereby informed to all concerned that the
Competent Authority has been pleased to extend last date for submission of
applications for posting of Directors of Education (Colleges) in Punjab uptill
07" February, 2020 till 1700 hrs.

2. Selection Procedure would be same as already issued vide letter

referred above. However, the date/venue for aptitude test would be

communicated to the applicants via their E-mail addresses later.

Note: The applicant who have already submitted their applications, need
not to apply again.

Dated Lahore, the SECRETARY
29" January, 2020 HIGHER EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

No. & Date Even:

A copy is forwarded for information and necessary action to:

The Director Public Instructions (Colleges) Punjab, Lahore.

All Directors of Education (Colleges), in Punjab.

All Deputy Directors (Colleges), in Punjab.

All members of Selection Committee.

All members of Technical Sub-Committee.

PS to Secretary, Higher Education Department,

PS to Additional Secretary (Colleges), Higher Education Department

PA to Deputy Secretary (Graduate/Community Colleges / Admn),
Higher Education Department.

9. In charge MIS, Higher Education Department, with the request to

upload on official website of HED.
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